
 

 

 

      

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

            

    

                      

The Rosewood Echo  

Dates for the diary 
 

 

First day back 17th Apr 
 

Exam Invigilation Training  

26th Apr / 3rd May / 10th May 
 

Bank Holiday 1st May  
 

King Charles III Coronation  

6th May 
 

Bank Holiday 8th May 
 

Exams 9th May onwards 
 

International Day against 

Homophobia 17th May 
 

Last day of term 26th May  
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The Wellbeing Award for Schools 
 

By now you’ll all have heard the fabulous news that The 

Rosewood School has achieved the Wellbeing Award. 

 

This reflects the positive attitudes to wellbeing that have 

developed and grown in the last couple of years. 

 

Thanks go to everyone for this collaborative effort and a special 

thanks to the Change Team for driving this forward. 

 

Obviously we don’t want to rest on our laurels, we will work 

together to embed these values and look forward to the 

challenges to come. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffing Update 
 

Donna Storer                                    Jane Muir 

Remote Inclusion Manager                    Outreach Support  
 

We’d like to take this opportunity to wish you both every success 

within your new roles at The Rosewood School 

 

 

Well done to Evie and 

thank you to all staff who 

have helped out in the first 

month of Bulunga’s 

successful opening. Pupils 

have really enjoyed their 

work experience and 

serving customers from the 

local community 
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Support Line can offer the 

help you need, whether you 

have home, family or work 

problems: 

 

IT and Site Services Updates 
 Orders have been placed with our broadband provider to install upgraded broadband connections to all three 

sites.  This will increase our internet connection significantly and provide a more resilient service.  We don’t have an 
install date as yet, but it is on its way. 

 Orders have been placed for a replacement printer solution for all three sites. These are due sometime after 
May.  A centralised printer management solution (PaperCut) allowing you to print and collect at any copier using 
only your ID badge for authentication. Scanning will require just your ID badge, to inform the copier where to send 
the pdf to. 

 IT Security – Virus threats Remember if you get an email with an attachment, if it’s unexpected, unusual in its 
request, or simply doesn’t read or look right – it could be a Phishing / virus email – PLEASE if you are unsure DO 
NOT OPEN IT  – call Jon on EXT 413 and seek advice. 

 You can help with data security and to meet GDPR requirements by remembering to lock your pc or laptop, when 
you walk away from it 

 The covered area at Leybourne is almost finished…. 

 Final discussion with contractors are in place for the exterior frames at Canterbury to be replaced, along with 
improved ventilation. 

 Staplehurst classrooms will be refreshed, along with new flooring. 
 
 
 
And just as a reminder….. 
  

 Helpdesk system for SITE and IT is available for staff to raise calls,  
 check updates, etc. and jobs/issues/questions should be raised to this by email to: 
 

SITE – site.helpdesk@trs.kent.sch.uk                  IT – it.helpdesk@trs.kent.sch.uk 

 

 

Unscramble the anagrams to reveal the letters for the final 

message…. 

 

  Puzzle Corner 
 
 
 

Fundraising activities took 
place across all TRS schools 

and a fantastic 

£270.91 was raised for 

Comic Relief. 
Well done! 
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